
Page #: 1

May, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-06-24

18 634 SU

18 1395 
SU

18 3718 

18 2005 

18 2841 

18 3549 

18 3548 
SU

18 3060 
SU

18 3557 

18 4262 

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

2425 MATHESON 
NOMINEE INC.C/O 
COLLIERS 
INTERNATIONAL

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
9310924 CANADA INC

NAME OF OWNER NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 2

 1

 1

DWELLING

 98

 105

 117

 431

 106

 71

 112

AREA(m2)

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

(1) STOREY ADDITION WITH 
FINISHED BASEMENT, (1) 
FRONT PORCH, (1) BELOW-
GRADE STAIRWELL IN REAR, 
(2) REAR PORCHES, (1) SIDE 
ENTRANCE AND INT. 
ALTERATIONS TO EXISTING

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS TO 
EXISTING OFFICE - THE 
REGUS GROUP

NEW (2) STOREY SINGLE 
FAMILY DWELLING WITH 
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
THE BASEMENT
LOAD-BEARING WALL 
REMOVAL & REPLACE WITH 
LVL BEAMS, BELOW GRADE 
STAIR WELL IN EXTERIOR 
SIDE YARD 

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
THE BASEMENT

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & NEW SIDE DOOR
TO GARAGE
TWO (2) STOREY REAR 
ADDITION, NEW REAR DECK, 
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - LA 
PREP COMMISSARY & TEST 
KITCHEN - SETH 
FRANCHISING CORPORATION

DESCRIPTION

SECTION A - MAJOR CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE - 
MULTI-USER

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

SEMI-DETACHED 
DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

MULTI-TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

NEW BUILDING

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

 125

 134

 508

 981

 894

 60

 135

 90

 249

 643

7TH TO 9TH FLR

9B

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 4,597
 7

 1,404

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

1329 ST.JAMES AVE  

980 RED PINE CRES  

946 MISSISSAUGA VALLEY BLVD  

2425 MATHESON BLVD E 

1138 GARDEN RD  

117 KINGSBRIDGE GARDEN CIR  

3063 CORAL DR  

3404 FOUNTAIN PARK AVE  R

1178 OGDEN AVE  

4500 DIXIE RD  

PLAN H23 E PT LOT 28

PLAN M462 BLKS 53,66

PLAN 562 LOT 27

PLAN M793 PT BLK 7           
CON 5 EHS PT LOT 1PT RD 
    ALLOW BETWEEN CON 5
& 6 EHS  RP 43R15703 
PARTS 1,2,10
PLAN 335 L 15

PLAN M574 LOT 131

PLAN 816 LOT 263

PL 43M1495, PT L 201  -  PT 
28  43R28253

PLAN K22 LOT 23

CON 2 NDS PT LOT 6, 
43R1212 PART PT 2
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May, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-06-24

18 4024 

18 4412 
SU

18 4349 

18 4452 

18 4510 

19 4772 
SU

18 4702 

18 4753 
SU

19 4928 
SU

19 4941 

19 5118 

19 4895 
SU

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
JAPDEEP HOLDINGS 
INC.

UNIVERSITY OF 
TORONTO - CAMPUS & 
FACILITIES PLANNING

THE ELIA 
CORPORATION

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
CALLOWAY REIT 
(WESTGATE) INC

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

NAME OF OWNER

AQUICON CONSTRUCTION 
CO LTD

NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 1

 2

 1

 1

 1

DWELLING

 364

 146

 2,118

 95

 89

 578

 111

 98

 46

 107

AREA(m2)

NEW (2) STOREY DWELLING 
WITH UNFINISHED BASEMENT

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT, 
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS, NEW
WINDOWS AND NEW DECK
NEW TRUCK TERMINAL 
(WAREHOUSE, OFFICE & 
TRUCK SERVICE GARAGE) & 
DEMOLITION OF EXISTING 
BUILDING  - GALAXY 
FREIGHTLINE
FIRE SUPPRESSION SYSTEM - 
W.G. DAVIS BLDG (UTM)

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS, NEW
MEZZANINE, EXTERIOR 
TRELLIS & CLADDING - WEST 
TORONTO CHRISTIAN 
COMMUNITY CHURCH
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & (1) SIDE DOOR

NEW (3) STOREY SEMI-
DETACHED DWELLING WITH 
NO BASEMENT

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & NEW SIDE 
ENTRANCE
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

(1) STOREY REAR ADDITION, 
DEMOLITION OF SHED

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
JUMBALOO

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & INTERIOR 
ALTERATIONS TO GROUND 
FLOOR WASHROOM

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

INDUSTRIAL - OTHER

SCHOOL - OTHER

CHURCH

DETACHED DWELLING

SEMI-DETACHED 
DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

SEMI-DETACHED 
DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL RETAIL - 
MULTI-USER

DETACHED DWELLING

NEW BUILDING

ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

NEW BUILDING

OTHER

ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
NEW BUILDING

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ADDITION TO 
EXISTING BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

 778

 395

 3,580

 370

 843

 134

 1,236

 142

 126

 95

 512

 161

G3

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

 11

 12

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 8,886
 8

 3,764

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

2207 FIFTH LINE WEST   

1980 DEANHOME RD  

1580 BRITANNIA RD E 

1867 INNER CIR  

3560 ERINDALE STATION RD  

3879 PASSWAY RD  

1-B HARRISON AVE  L

1-A HARRISON AVE  R

5335 TERRY FOX WAY  

197 MEADOWS BLVD  

362-A QUEEN ST S 

3135 ARGENTIA RD  G

5227 SUNDIAL CRT  

PART LT 10, RP 413  -  PT 1  
43R38472

PLAN 660 LOT 34

CON 4 EHS PT LOT 5

RANGE 1-3 NDS PT LTS 3-5,
PT RDAL BTN RANGE 2 & 
RANGE 3 NDS, PL 550 PT 
BLK M, 43R31817 PTS 4-6
RANGE 3 NDS PT LOTS 7,8

L 27 PLAN M-1557

PART LTS 67, 68, RP G-22  - 
PT 1  43R38497
PART LTS 67, 68, RP G-22  - 
PT 2  43R38497
L 24 PLAN M-1844

PL M256 PART LT 89, 
43R7122 PT 3

CON 5 WHS PT LOT 2

CON 11 NS, PT L 13, 14  -  
PTS 3, 4 PART PT 2  
43R28108
PLAN M790 LOT 19
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May, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-06-24

19 5098 

19 5221 

19 5356 

19 5328 

19 5490 

19 5421 

19 5634 
PLU

19 5455 

19 5440 

19 5437 

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

PEEL LIVING

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
GLAXOSMITHKLINE INC 
C/O CATHY 
PROVENCHER

FIRST GULF FMC 3 
LTD/SUN LIFE 
ASSURANCE CO OF 
CANADA
MANTELLA 
CORPORATION / THE 
ELIA CORPORATION
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

NAME OF OWNER

HAWK PROPERTY 
DEVELOPMENTS INC.

GREYSON CONSTRUCTION 
LIMITED

NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

DWELLING

 12

 238

 19

 247

 93

AREA(m2)

NEW 2ND FLOOR ADDITION 
OVER EXISTING GARAGE, 
NEW FRONT PORCH, 
FINISHED BASEMENT, 
INTERIOR & EXTERIOR 
ALTERATIONS

NEW (2) STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING WITH FINISHED 
BASEMENT, REAR DECK & 
BELOW GRADE STAIRWELL

NEW (1) STOREY REAR 
ADDITION, ENCLOSE FRONT 
PORCH, INTERIOR & 
EXTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
RELOCATION OF WINDOWS & 
DOORS
ADDITION - NEW SECOND 
FLOOR & REAR, SIDE 
ADDITION ON MAIN FLOOR, 
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS, 
REAR PORCH & EXTERIOR 
CLADDING
REPLACEMENT OF 
ELECTRICAL PANEL & GAS 
GENERATOR ON THE ROOF

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
PLAYDAYS CHILD CARE

INSTALLATION OF (35) 
BACKFLOW PREVENTERS (23 
RP, 12 DCVA)

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
BIOSYENT

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - ETG
COMMODITIES INC.

(1) STOREY ADDITION TO 
EXISTING DAY CARE - 
DISCOVERY MONTESSORI

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

APARTMENT (> 6 UNITS)

COMMERCIAL RETAIL - 
MULTI-USER

SINGLE TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

COMMERCIAL OFFICE - 
MULTI-USER

MULTI-TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

SCHOOL - OTHER

ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

NEW BUILDING

ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
OTHER

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ADDITION TO 
EXISTING BLDG

 514

 589

 202

 547

 50

 319

 500

 671

 637

 289

101

402

B

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 4,318
 1

 608

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

1670 CAVERLY CRT  

1015 LORNE PARK RD  

5521 RICHMEADOW MEWS  

1435 APPLEWOOD RD  

4100 WESTMINSTER PL  

2255 DUNDAS ST W 

7333 MISSISSAUGA RD  

2476 ARGENTIA RD  C

6601 GOREWAY DR  

6553 NINTH LINE   

PLAN M399 LOT 79

PART LT 23, CON 2, SDS  -  
PT 2  43R38477

PLAN M1099 LOT 31

PLAN 422 LOT 7

PLAN M361 BLK 99

PLAN 915 LOT 311 LOT 312

CON 4 WHS PT LOTS 11,12  
   RP 43R16448 PART 1

PL M499 PT BLK 2, 
43R14983  PTS 2, 13, PART 
PT 1, 43R36213 PTS 2, 3

CON 8 EHS PT LT 9, 
43R4909 PT PART 1, 
43R18029 PT 2
CON 10 N/S PT LOT 9
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May, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-06-24

19 5530 

19 5459 

19 5460 
SU

19 5604 

19 5591 
SU

19 5739 

19 5627 

19 5767 
SU

19 5620 

19 5638 

PERMIT NO

CITY PARK (MAIN ST) 
HOMES
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
BMCC PHASE II REALTY
CORP / H&R REIT 
MANAGEMENT 
SERVICES LP

OMERS REALTY 
MANAGEMENT 
CORP/156 SQUARE 
ONE LIMITED
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
SCHLEGEL VILLAGES 
INC.

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

NAME OF OWNER

CITY PARK (DIXIE RD) INC

IN-TREND HOME SOLUTIONS 
INC.

9028-7939 QUEBEC INC.

NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 1

 1

DWELLING

 39

 95

 204

 81

 91

 33

AREA(m2)

DEMOLIITION OF EXISTING 
DETACHED DWELLING
(1) STOREY SIDE ADDITION 
WITH SOLID-FUEL BURNING 
FIREPLACE
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

NEW (2) STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING WITH FINISHED 
BASEMENT & DEMOLITION OF 
EXISTING DWELLING

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH SEPARATE 
FINISHED BASEMENT AREA
ALTERATIONS IN 
UNDERGROUND PARKING 
GARAGE - CONSTRUCTION OF
(3) ROOMS (GENERATOR, 
ELECTRICAL & FUEL OIL) ON 
P2 LEVEL & PLATFORM ON P1 
LEVEL

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
SLEEP COUNTRY

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
DEMOLITION OF MODEL 
SUITES TO CONSTRUCT NEW 
STAFF FITNESS & STORAGE 
ROOMS - VILLAGE OF ERIN 
MEADOWS
NEW FRONT PORCH & 
BALCONY, (1) STOREY 
ADDITION IN FRONT, SECOND 
STOREY ADDITION OVER 
GARAGE, INTERIOR 
ALTERATIONS

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE- 
SINGLE USER

COMMERCIAL RETAIL - 
MULTI-USER

DETACHED DWELLING

APARTMENT (> 6 UNITS)

DETACHED DWELLING

DEMOLITION

ADDITION TO 
EXISTING BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
NEW BUILDING

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

 35

 92

 125

 568

 127

 274

 354

 119

 278

 115

P1 & P2

1-815

BSMT

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 2,184
 5

 616

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

1357 WEALTHY PL  

2451 CALLUM AVE  

3656 WATERFALL CRES  

28 HARRISON AVE  

7664 REDSTONE RD  

5025 CREEKBANK RD  

100 CITY CENTRE DR  

5470 MCFARREN BLVD  

2930 ERIN CENTRE BLVD  

524 PARKVIEW BLVD  

PLAN 473 LOT 31

PLAN 967 LOT 1

L 123 PLAN M-1438

PLAN G22 S PT LOT 52

PLAN 578 LOT 99

CON 4 EHS PT LT 1, 
43R31621 PTS 47-51, 55-62, 
70, 154-162, 175, 206-214

PL 43M1010 BLK 21 PART 
BLKS 1, 16, 19, 20, 43R35320
PTS 9, 10, 16, 43R35814 PTS
1-10, 14, 15, 17-22, 24-27
PLAN M1128 LOT 65

RCP 1003, PT LT 2  -  PTS 2, 
5-7  43R37136

PLAN M718 LOT 98



Page #: 5

May, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-06-24

19 5670 
SU

19 5784 
SU

19 5750 

19 5822 

19 6230 

19 5671 

19 5898 
SU

19 5754 
SU

19 5708 
SU

19 5854 
SU

19 5923 
SU

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

PETRO-CANADA C/O 
SUNCOR ENERGY INC

MIDNOPORE 
PROPERTY 
INVESTMENTS / 
KINGSTONE 
CONSULTING LTD
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

NAME OF OWNER NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

DWELLING

 74

 87

 108

 188

 309

 96

 67

 62

 92

 113

AREA(m2)

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & NEW BELOW 
GRADE STAIRWELL IN REAR 
YARD
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

(2) STOREY FRONT ADDITION, 
(1) STOREY ADDITION OVER 
EXISTING GARAGE, (1) 
STOREY REAR ADDITION & 
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS
NEW GAS STATION WITH 
CONVENIENCE STORE - 
PETRO CANADA
NEW SPRINKLER SYSTEM

NEW (2) STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING WITH UNFINISHED 
BASEMENT & DEMOLITION OF 
EXISTING DWELLING
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT, NEW SIDE DOOR 
& NEW DOOR IN GARAGE

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH SEPARATE 
FINISHED BASEMENT AREA & 
BELOW GRADE STAIRWELL IN 
REAR YARD
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & NEW BELOW 
GRADE STAIRWELL IN REAR 
YARD

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL - OTHER

MULTI-TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

DETACHED DWELLING

SEMI-DETACHED 
DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

NEW BUILDING

SPRINKLERS

NEW BUILDING

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

 97

 115

 255

 436

 253

 714

 126

 88

 107

 121

 149

D

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

 11

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 2,630
 8

 1,195

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

3869 MAYLA DR  

345 HOLLYMOUNT DR  

1800 FIFESHIRE CRT  

7355 GOREWAY DR  

380 COURTNEYPARK DR E 

1570 BOTHWELL AVE  

3453 OAKGLADE CRES  

771 BETHANY CRES  

5331 TERRY FOX WAY  

198 HARROWSMITH DR  

1943 ROY IVOR CRES  

PL M1653 PT LT 141  -  PT 
74  43R29923

CON 1 WHS, PT LOT 1, 43R-
18848 PART 1, M663 BLK 
122
PLAN M399 LOT 6

CON 8 EHS PT LOT 12          
RP 43R14797 PART 10

PL M915 PT BL 8, 9 - 
43R19174 PTS 1, 9, 
43R22243 PTS 1, 2

PLAN 660 LOT 24

PLAN 918 PT LOT 224

L 15 PLAN M-1596

L 25 PLAN M-1844

PLAN M636 LOT 115

PLAN M478 LOT 26



Page #: 6

May, 2019
City of Mississauga

Statistics Canada Report

Planning and Building

OMADIA 
Run Date: 2019-06-24

19 5956 

19 6091 

19 5957 

19 5842 
SU

19 5868 

19 5844 
SU

19 5924 

19 5870 
SU

19 5888 
SU

19 6052 

19 6028 

19 5873 
SU

19 5942 

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
2652124 ONTARIO INC

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

METCALFE AND 
ENGLINTON 
DEVELOPMENTS 
(PHASE III) INC
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
2630-2680 SKYMARK GP
LTD / EPIC REALTY 
PARTNERS INC
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
FORESTWOOD CORP 
INC

NAME OF OWNER

WOODCASTLE HOMES

NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

DWELLING

 109

 56

 86

 73

 50

 52

 80

AREA(m2)

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS ON 
1ST & 2ND FLOOR

2ND STOREY ADDITION OVER 
GARAGE, (1) STOREY REAR 
ADDITION WITH DECK, 
EXTERIOR & INTERIOR 
ALTERATIONS
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS, 
FINISHED BASEMENT & NEW 
WINDOW OPENINGS
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT, NEW SIDE DOOR, 
REMOVE LOAD BEARING 
WALL ON GROUND FLOOR & 
REPLACE WITH LVL
REVISION TO PERMIT 17-7545 -
COMBINE (2) UNITS INTO (1) 
UNIT ON 18TH FLOOR OF 
TOWER C
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
BROCCOLINI CONSTRUCTION 
(TORONTO) INC.
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & BELOW GRADE 
STAIRWELL IN REAR YARD
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & BELOW GRADE 
STAIRWELL IN SIDE YARD
DEMOLITION OF EXISTING (1) 
STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING, GAZEBO & SHED
2ND STOREY ADDITION, 1ST 
STOREY ADDITION & 
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS ON 
2ND FLOOR
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

UPGRADING OF MECHANICAL 
SYSTEM & (2) NEW 
CONCRETE PADS

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

ROW DWELLING

APARTMENT (> 6 UNITS)

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE - 
MULTI-USER

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

SEMI-DETACHED 
DWELLING

APARTMENT (> 6 UNITS)

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
DEMOLITION

ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

 169

 434

 112

 94

 117

 112

 494

 96

 65

 35

 89

 105

 500

800

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

 11

 12

 13

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 2,422
 5

 504

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

318 LENEL CRT  

1568 DOUGLAS DR  

1005 CALDWELL AVE  

3401 NIGHTHAWK TR  

4677 GLEN ERIN DR  C

7196 CAMBRETT DR  

2680 SKYMARK AVE  

7221 DIME CRES  

7582 MAGISTRATE TERR  

1207 NORTHMOUNT AVE  

510 RICHEY CRES  

4698 COLOMBO CRES  L

1190 FORESTWOOD DR  

PLAN 835 LOT 19

PLAN B-09 PT BLK C

PLAN 781 LOT 36

PLAN M883 LOT 203

PART LT 12, RCP-1003, 
PART BLK 2, 43M-735-PTS 
4-7 43R38083

PLAN 566 LOT 48

PLAN M533 PT BLK 10          
RP 43R14673 PARTS 1,2

L 161 PLAN M-1422

L 55 PLAN M-1422

PLAN C22 PT LOTS 122,123

PLAN C19 PT LOT 27

PLAN M1554  PT LT 14  -  PT
5  43R28854

PLAN 745 PT BLK F
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19 5948 

19 5970 

19 6179 

19 6083 

19 6036 
SU

19 6020 
SU

19 6084 

19 5996 
SU

19 6038 

19 6132 

19 6470 

19 6154 

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

NEWVEST REALTY 
CORP/ 1855 & 1875 
BUCKHORN GATE GP 
INC
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

DANIELS HR 
CORPORATION

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

ORLANDO 
CORPORATION

KILLAM KAMRES 
(SILVER SPEAR) INC. 
C/O KINGSETT CAPITAL
INC
Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

NAME OF OWNER

MEADOW WOOD HOLDINGS 
INC

KIB BUILDING RESTORATION 
INC

NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 1

 1

 1

DWELLING

 32

 69

 69

 86

 453

 354

AREA(m2)

DEMOLITION OF DETACHED 
DWELLING & DETACHED 
GARAGE

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS & 
SUITE SEPARATIONS ON 
SECOND FLOOR - 
LANDLORD'S WORK
2ND STOREY ADDITION, 
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS, NEW
WINDOWS IN BASEMENT, 1ST 
FLOOR ADDITION & NEW 
DECK IN REAR
NEW FRONT YARD CANOPY, 
REAR YARD CANOPY & 
PARTIAL NEW ROOF
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & INTERIOR 
ALTERATIONS ON MAIN 
FLOOR
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
PEDI N NAILS INC.

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & BELOW GRADE 
STAIRWELL IN REAR YARD
NEW (2) STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING WITH FINISHED 
BASEMENT & DEMOLITION OF 
EXISING DWELLING & 
DETACHED GARAGE
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS & (2) 
EXTERIOR OVERHEAD DOORS
- PORSCHE CARS CANADA 
LTD.
EXTERIOR WALL CLADDING 
FOR THE TOP FIVE STOREYS

NEW (2) STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING WITH FINISHED 
BASEMENT & DEMOLISH 
EXISTING DWELLING & 
DETACHED GARAGE

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE - 
MULTI-USER

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

APARTMENT (> 6 UNITS)

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

MULTI-TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

APARTMENT (> 6 UNITS)

DETACHED DWELLING

DEMOLITION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ADDITION AND 
ALTERATION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
NEW BUILDING

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

NEW BUILDING

 40

 731

 346

 76

 90

 110

 81

 134

 1,188

 254

 212

 965

2ND-6TH FL

8

1

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

 11

 12

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 4,227
 5

 1,063

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

10 BENSON AVE  

1875 BUCKHORN GATE  

328 BARONDALE DR  

2569 VINELAND RD  

3119 MERRITT AVE  

4137 PERIVALE RD  

2520 EGLINTON AVE W C

4747 APPLE BLOSSOM CIR  

3439 JOAN DR  

6085 BELGRAVE RD  

1355 SILVER SPEAR RD  

1357 NOCTURNE CRT  

PLAN G22 F PT LOTS 18,19

PL 43M1503, PT B 3  -  PTS 
2, 7, 13  43R27777

PLAN M1102 LOT 63

PLAN 824 LOT 19

PLAN 436 LOT 137

PLAN M302 LOT 181

RCP 1003, PT LT 12  -  PTS 
2-7  43R35779

L 221 PLAN M-1596

PLAN 386 LOT 27

PL 43M1363 PT BLKS 6, 8, 
43R33498 PTS 8, 9

PLAN 750 PART BLK B - PTS
1, 5, 6, 11-13  43R38652

PLAN 570 LOT 7
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19 6167 

19 6204 

19 6267 

19 6303 

19 6121 

19 6227 

19 6381 

19 6284 

19 6347 
SU

19 6333 
SU

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

LISGAR DEVELOPMENT
LTD.

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
NYX TANNERY LTD

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

PEEL LIVING

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation

NAME OF OWNER

MILLSTREET KITCHEN & 
BATH LTD

NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

 1

 1

 1

DWELLING

 352

 337

 93

 125

AREA(m2)

NEW(1.5)STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING,PARTIAL FINISHED 
BAS,COVERED FRONT&REAR 
PORCH,BELOW GRADE 
STAIRWELL AT REAR & DEMO 
EXISTING SFD
NEW (2) STOREY DETACHED 
DWELLING ON PARTIAL 
FOUNDATION WITH FINISHED 
BASEMENT & DEMOLITION OF 
EXISTING DWELLING
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS & (2) 
SUITE SEPARATIONS TO 
CREATE NEW UNIT 601- 
TENOVA GOODFELLOW INC
DEMOLITION OF EXISTING 
DETACHED DWELLING

DEMOLITION OF EXISTING 
DWELLING & ACCESSORY 
STRUCTURES
ADDITION TO ATTACHED 
GARAGE & ROOF 
RECONFIGURATION TO 
EXISTING GARAGE

REPLACEMENT OF COOLING 
TOWER & UNDERGROUND 
GARAGE EXHAUST FANS

INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
LOAD BEARING WALL 
REMOVAL ON MAIN FLOOR 
REPLACE WITH STEEL BEAM, 
CATHEDRAL CEILING IN 
MASTER BEDROOM, NEW 
WINDOWS & SKYLIGHT

RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & BELOW GRADE 
STAIRWELL IN REAR YARD


RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT WITH BELOW 
GRADE STAIR WELL IN REAR

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE - 
MULTI-USER

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

APARTMENT (> 6 UNITS)

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

DETACHED DWELLING

NEW BUILDING

NEW BUILDING

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

DEMOLITION

DEMOLITION

ADDITION TO 
EXISTING BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

 895

 889

 364

 34

 35

 54

 128

 116

 143

 164

601

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

 7

 8

 9

 10

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 2,822
 4

 907

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

1201 MONA RD  

834 EDISTEL CRES  

10 KINGSBRIDGE GARDEN CIR  A

1525 LOCHLIN TR  

57 TANNERY ST  

6 PINE CLIFF DR  

111 AGNES ST  

5226 DURIE RD  

3113 BRACKNELL CRES  

5167 MISTY PINE CRES  

PLAN 323 PT LOTS 79,80

PLAN 801 LOT 26

PLAN M576 PT BLK 2           
RP 43R14594 PART 4

PLAN 464 LOT 25

PLAN STR 4 PT LOT 27

PLAN 803 LOT 219

PLAN TOR 12 LT 51, PT LTS 
50, 64, 43R18144 PTS 1-3, 5, 
43R18874 PTS 1, 2

PLAN M713 LOT 5

PL M406 PART LT 4, 
43R11190 PTS 1, 2

L 121 PLAN M-1665
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19 6387 

19 6406 

19 6512 

19 6399 
SU

19 6448 

19 6551 

PERMIT NO

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
LORD REALTY 
HOLDINGS LIMITED

ORLANDO 
CORPORATION

Private individual data 
protected by Privacy 
legislation
CHURCHILL 403 
BUSINESS CAMPUS LP 
C/O BENTALL KENNEDY
CANADA
NYX TANNERY LTD

NAME OF OWNER NAME OF BUILDER LOCATION BUILDING TYPE TYPE OF WORK VALUE(000s)

 1

DWELLING

 53

AREA(m2)

DEMOLITION OF EXISTING 
DETACHED DWELLING & 
ACCESSORY STRUCTURE
REVISION TO PERMIT 18-2983 -
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS TO 
REVISE LAYOUT - 
SCOTIABANK GLOBAL ANTI-
MONEY LAUNDERING
NEW SPRINKLER SYSTEM 
FOR UNOCCUPIED SHELL 
INDUSTRIAL BUILDING
RESIDENTIAL SECOND UNIT IN
BASEMENT & BELOW GRADE 
STAIRWELL IN REAR YARD
INTERIOR ALTERATIONS - 
LANDLORD'S WORK

DEMOLITION OF (2) STOREY 
BUILDING AT BACK OF 
PROPERTY

DESCRIPTION

DETACHED DWELLING

COMMERCIAL OFFICE - 
MULTI-USER

SINGLE TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

DETACHED DWELLING

MULTI-TENANT 
INDUSTRIAL

DETACHED DWELLING

DEMOLITION

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

SPRINKLERS

ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG
ALTERATION 
TO EXISTING 
BLDG

DEMOLITION

 35

 424

 299

 70

 262

 34

TOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
TOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
TOTAL AREA :

 31,652
 42

 9,665

101

1-2

 1

 2

 3

 4

 5

 6

LINE

SUBTOTAL PERSCRIBED VALUE(000s) :
SUBTOTAL DWELLING UNITS :
SUBTOTAL AREA :

 1,124
 1

 53

UNIT NO LEGAL DESCRIPTION

24 ANN ST  

2660 MATHESON BLVD E 

6375 SHAWSON DR  

5511 DOCTOR PEDDLE CRES  

3715 LAIRD RD  V

51 TANNERY ST  A

PLAN 300E PT LOT 3

PL 43M533, PT BLKS 3, 4  -  
PTS 5-8  43R27430

PL M310 PART BLK B, 
43R12269 PTS 1-12

L 4 PLAN M-1735

RCP 1542, PT LT 9  -  PTS 1-
3, 12  43R30181

PLAN STR 1 PT LOT 27
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SECTION B - MINOR RESIDENTIAL ADDITIONS AND RENNOVATIONS

 91 1,687

01
02
03
04
05
06

LINE NO.

 22
 0
 0
 0

 1,021
 644

VALUE (000s)

 1
 0
 0
 0

 49
 41

NO OF PERMITS

TOTALS FOR SECTION B

PERMITS VALUED AT LESS THAN $50,000

07

NEW GARAGES AND CARPORTS
 
NEW INGROUND SWIMMING POOLS
 
OTHER IMPROVEMENTS
 

- SINGLE DWELLINGS
- MULTIPLE DWELLINGS
- SINGLE DWELLINGS
- MULTIPLE DWELLINGS
- SINGLE DWELLINGS
- MULTIPLE DWELLINGS
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 8,396  178

08
09
10
11
12
13

LINE NO.

0
2577

0
4765

0
1054

VALUE (000s)

 0
 60
 1

 85
 0

 32

NO OF PERMITS

14

SECTION C - MINOR NON-RESIDENTIAL PROJECTS

PERMITS VALUED AT LESS THAN $250,000

INDUSTRIAL
 
COMMERCIAL
 
INSTITUTIONAL OR GOVERNMENTAL
 

- NEW CONSTRUCTION
- ADDITIONS AND RENOVATIONS
- NEW CONSTRUCTION
- ADDITIONS AND RENOVATIONS
- NEW CONSTRUCTION
- ADDITIONS AND RENOVATIONS

TOTALS FOR SECTION C
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 7
SINGLE

 0
SEMI

 0
ROW

 0
STREET ROW

 0
CONDO ROW

 0
PLEX

 0
APT

 0
OTHER

 7
TOTAL

SECTION D - RESIDENTIAL DEMOLITIONS

TYPE
# OF UNITS


